
 
SPECIAL NOTICE 

EL BEKAL STATED MEETING 
 FRIDAY JULY  10th, 2020  

VIA ZOOM 
YOU MUST BE PRE-REGISTERED TO ATTEND 

 

The Executive Board of El Bekal Shrine, along with Shriners International, 
have approved a zoom meeting for El Bekal’s quarterly stated meeting on 
Friday, July 10.  This will be a tiled meeting and only El Bekal members 
with a 2020 dues card may attend.  We ask each member to be cautious 
that no outsiders be allowed to participate in the meeting.   

In order to expedite the check-in process and to facilitate any roll call votes 
that may be required, it will be necessary for members to pre-register.                       
Pre-registration may be done until July 7 through the Recorder 
by email only at recorder@elbekalshrine.com.  When pre-registering, 
please verify your email address so that the link for the meeting can be sent 
to you prior to the meeting.  We ask that the link for the meeting be shared 
only by the Treasurer, who is the host of the meeting and will verify the 
attendees. 

Please log in before the start of the meeting. The meeting will begin 
promptly at 7:30 PM and logging onto the link will be available from 
7:00 PM – 7:25 PM.  

The meeting cannot be recorded or retransmitted.  The attire is casual, and 
a fez is optional. 

Note: the host will have control of the meeting. All will be muted and 
unmuted by the host. If you have any questions or comments, you can 
CHAT with the host to notify him of what you need.  

After the meeting, the Zoom page will remain open for 30 min, for all to 
just talk amongst yourselves. 


